Dear new Oxford Class,

I am so happy to be your teacher for year 6, what a privilege it will be to guide you through your last year at Hale!



We have an action-packed year ahead of us, including our Residential trip, year 6 production and putting together some end of year activities for the rest of the school, hopefully you have lots of ideas for this already!

In year 6 we will explore new topics in history, geography, French, DT, art, RE, computing and music and further our knowledge in science, writing and maths. We will enjoy several new and exciting texts together in reading lessons which is one of my favourite times of the day.

You might be nervous about transitioning into year 6, and this is normal but please don't worry, I will be with you every step of the way



and I will always aim to make our classroom a calm and kind learning space.

Whether you're going away this summer or staying home, seeing friends or having lots of quiet time, please make sure you get some fresh air every day, this is one of the most important things you can do for your emotional health. Stay safe, have fun and be kind.

From Ms Dowd